
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Cathy Miller 

April 13, 2021      941-575-5050 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 
The Peace River Sail and Power Squadron has volunteered to inspect City maintained channel 

markers. They will locate and verify the Global Positioning System coordinates (latitude and 

longitude) of each channel marker and compare the data with the United States Coast Guard 

Light List - any discrepancies will be reported for correction. Each sign will be inspected, 

inventoried and photographed.   

 

The work will be performed on Mon., Apr. 26 from 9 a.m. to approximately 12 p.m. Boaters are 

asked to use caution around the channel markers during the inspection period.  

 

If you have questions or concerns please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy Miller, 

Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 7:30 

a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

RUN DATE: April 13, 2021 
  

E-mail: City Council 
 


